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Wednesday 3rd November 2021.  
 
Devices for Northumberland Pupils  
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
As Remote Learning Lead I have been asked to complete a questionnaire following up on 
the provision of IT devices by the DFE/ LA since March 2020. The aim of the two DFE 
schemes, the LA and school loan system was to ensure that all pupils have access to a 
suitable device at home (laptop, Chromebook or tablet) and access to the internet.  
 
If your child cannot access a learning device as mentioned above, please could you email me 
directly ( Belinda.athey@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk) by Friday 5th November 
2021,  so that I can respond before the NCC deadline.  
 
Best wishes,  
Belinda Athey - Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


